

Blessed Angels Community Center

Emergency Food Pantry Nonprofit 501c(3) Organization

November 30, 2016

Dear Ms. Bean:

Chantilly, VA 20151

On behalf of Blessed Angels Community Center, we would like to personally thank you for your warm hearted generosity and your caring spirit. Ms. Bean, from the bottom of our hearts, thank you so very, very much for taking the time to recognize our work in the community. You not only recognized our good deeds in the community, you offered a helping hand so we could do so much more for our low income Veterans, Senior Citizens, and Families in need. We are blessed and humbly grateful for your awesome support.

Also, Ms. Bean, we would like to thank you for the special attention and care you provided to make sure we received the check in time to help more families for Thanksgiving. You are an "Awesome Angel". We are so honored and blessed for this wonderful contribution!

Blessed Angels is an emergency food pantry for low income Veterans, Senior Citizens, and families in need and is operated by Volunteers. 100% of all donations are used to help families.

Our passion and goal is to help as many families as we can. On November 4, 2016 at the National Veterans American GI Forum Annual Stand Down for Homeless Veterans, Blessed Angels distributed food packets and toiletries to 1000 homeless Veterans. On November 11th, Blessed Angels distributed Thanksgiving boxes of groceries and turkeys to 400 low income Veterans, Senior Citizens, and Families in need.

Because of the very generous donation from the Pruitt Foundation, on November 16th, we were able to bless 281 families with food for Thanksgiving. Your very generous donation is helping greatly with our food giveaway this Holiday Season.

Thank you again Ms. Bean, please extend our gratitude to Mr. Pruitt and Staff from Blessed Angels for this awesome donation to make sure those in need will have food to say grace over for the Holidays. We look forward to your partnership with us again next year. Please don't hesitate to give us a call if there is ever anything we can do to help you. Holiday Blessings to You, Mr. Pruitt, and the awesome, awesome staff at the Pruitt Foundation.

Blessings,

Morin Monas

Marion Thomas, CEO/Executive Director